

Dear Families,

The Holiday Boutique is here again! The boutique will take place during the school day on Thursday, December 8th and Friday, December 9th. **Please note the dates for this event have been changed from what was listed on the school calendar due to a scheduling conflict.** A sign-up sheet is in the main office where your teachers will be choosing a day and time that best fits their class schedule. It is always a fun time watching and helping children shop for their family and friends. Attached is an envelope from Holiday Treasures to help choose a special gift from the boutique. Please return with your child.

If you have any questions regarding the boutique, please text Karen Finley, 631-603-7710 for South Street or Maria Baas, 631-897-2904 for Dayton Avenue.

Thank you for your continued support.

SMPTA

Distribution of this flyer does not constitute an endorsement of an event or organization and/or agreement with the material content by the District or Board of Education.